
SHIFT OPTIONS - BALLOTS 
 

Extended Shi� - 12-hour (12hr, combina�on or rota�on) Ballot  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).   

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).   

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).   

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).   

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the extended shi� op�on(s).  
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10-hour Ballot   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�.  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�.  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�.  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going on the 10-hour shi�.  
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Self-Scheduling Ballot  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to self-scheduling. 
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Field Hours Ballot  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to field hours. 
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Flex Scheduling Ballot  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to flex scheduling. 
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Weekend Worker  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

Mark one with an "X" 

I agree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 

 

I disagree with the unit/facility/agency  
going to weekend workers. 


	Shift OptionS - BALLOTS

